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12
th

 June 2019 

 

To the Parents of Children in Year 1 and 2  

 

Dear Parents 

 

We have been fortunate in obtaining tickets to take the Year 1 and 2 children to the Liverpool 

Philharmonic Hall on Thursday 20
th

 June to see one of this year’s concerts for schools. 

This year we will join the Royal Liverpool Philharmonic Orchestra, conductor Alasdair Malloy and 

CBeebies presenter and children’s author Cerrie Burnell for Mermaid: a magical tale of a little girl 

called Sylvia, her friend Luca, and a wonderful underwater world, to learn about music and the orchestra 

through story. 

 

We will leave school straight after morning registration and return around 12.15pm so they will have a 

later lunch on that day.  

 

The subsidised cost of this trip is £8.00 per child. Please return the consent form along with your 

contribution by Tuesday 18
th

 June. Alternatively, you may pay via the online payment system (please 

note the minimum payment is £10.00).  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs N Calvert 

Year 1/2 Leader 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Liverpool Philharmonic Hall Trip - Thursday 20
th

 June  

 

Child’s name………………………………………………Class……………………………………… 

 

I give my permission for my child to visit Liverpool Philharmonic Hall on Thursday 20
th

 June. 

 

I enclose my contribution of £8.00.  

 

I have paid on the online payment system.  

 

(Please tick as appropriate)  

 

Signed……………………………………………………….Date…………………………………. 
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